
  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

May Meeting – 5/10/2016 

May 14, 2016 Annual Roll Out Party / Chili Feed 

 

Quite a lot to talk about at our May Meeting, below is a list of subjects on the agenda this 

month. We welcome all club members to join in and participate………… same Bat Place.             

Tuesday 5-10-15 Al-Aero 6:30.  

 

 Board/Committee Reports  
President: Dan Etcheto opening remarks  
Secretary: Dave Vandenberg April minutes  
Treasurer: Frank Gomez financial report  
Safety Report: Paul Ciotti  
Vice President: Bob Sullivan Observations  
Field Marshall: Bob Sullivan field report  

Old Business  
RC planes removal from Carson Airport Building Status - Dan Etcheto  
Roll Out Party Update with determination of activities and responsibilities - Dan Etcheto  
Defibrillator and Training Status Update, time and location - Dan Etcheto  
Death Ride Status Update and list of volunteers to date - Bob Jones  
Signage Fight restrictions signage update - Bob Sullivan  
Tables Status update - Dan Etcheto  
Shade Painting Status update on solicitation of bids - Bob Sullivan  
Monument Further discussion about how to get this done - Bob Sullivan  
Multi Club Event Update and group discussion, possible determination of responsibilities - Dan Etcheto  

New Business  

 

May 2016 

 

Your Board Members and Officers 

 

President .................Dan Etcheto  853-8245 

Vice President ........Bob Sullivan  881-8798 

Treasurer................Frank Gomez  884-2983 

Secretary.........Dave Vandenberg  384-1731 

Safety Officer...........Paul Ciotti  453-1507 

Field Marshall....... Bob Sullivan  881-8798 

Newsletter Editor   Steve Jacques   450-2070  

Web Master..........Dan Etcheto  

  

  



Carson City Airport Open House Determination of activities and volunteers - group  

  

 High Sierra RC Club's World Famous Roll-Out Party and 
Chili Feed   ****** May 14th, 2016 *************** 
 

 

  
You have been working all winter on repairs and new construction. Now, it's time to show off your pride and joy! Come 
on out, display and/or fly. Come on out and eat chili. Flying and Eating, what could be better? Back in 2011 our Party was 
featured in Model Airplane News. (see link below)  
http://www.modelairplanenews.com/blog/2011/05/09/roll-out-party/  

http://www.modelairplanenews.com/blog/2011/05/09/roll-out-party/


Doesn't that look good? Yummmmmm! I can't guarantee that the prentation will be that nice. You'll be lucky to get a 
paper cup. But I am sure it will taste as good as this picture looks. Bring your own heart burn meds! 

 
 
 

A prize for "People's Choice" will be awarded! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
ALWAYS PURSUEING MAINTENANCE……..from your Field Marshall 
 
A couple of set-up tables “down” and several more to go…….Come out and inspect the new table tops and carpeting 
appearing along our row of set-up tables! 



 
I think we had five tables with rotted fiberboard tops.  And maybe 18 tables overall with deteriorated rug carpeting. 
 
Dan Etcheto has taken the lead in repairing/replacing tabletops, and installing the new all-weather, sun resistant and 
quicker drying carpet surface.  (I found out that “Velcro” sticks to it!) 
 
If you wish to help out, contact Dan.  Dan will be pleased to have your help. 
 

   
 
Did your key to the Clubhouse not work well in recent months?  Or not work at all?  It will work now.  We were able to 
have the insides of the troublesome lock reconditioned for a very nominal fee…. 
 

 
 
Currently, we do have key sets, and are considering ways to distribute keys to members who wish access to the 
Clubhouse (and toilet). 
 
Driving is sometimes a problem for all of us, it seems.  Sometime recently one of the poles in the parking lot pedestrian 
gate was hit and bent, tearing loose our overhead “HSRCC” sign.  Richard Dugmore stepped up and said, “I would like a 
crack at fixing that!”.  And…..he did.  Richard was tidy up the work in the near future…. 
 



  
 
We have a “one-can” toilet, but who knew we had two-barrel storage?  Recently, and after so many years no one can 
exactly remember the last time, the toilet waste tanks were pumped/emptied.   This should do the trick for another half 
decade or so.   
 

 
 
Where did the weeds go?  Well, there is the weekly weed patrol by the Field Marshall.  But also the City of Carson did a 
pre-emergent spray over our dirt areas.  Very effective…. 
 

 

. 


